

## **CITY OF RAPID CITY**

## **RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724**

## Office of the Mayor

300 Sixth Street 605-394-4110

Fax: 605-394-6793 E-mail: mayor@rcgov.org

To:

**City Council** 

From:

Mayor Alan Hank

Ref:

Appointment to RSVP Advisory Council

Date:

April 27, 2009

LF042909-01

Please confirm the appointment of Patrick O'Leary to the RSVP Advisory Council for a three year term. Mr. O'Leary is currently the executive director of the Minneluzahan Senior Center and comes with the recommendation of approval from the RSVP Advisory Council.





## Retired & Senior Volunteer Program

Sharing the Experience of a Life-Time

April 15, 2009

Mayor Hanks 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Mayor Hanks:

In accordance with the by-laws for the RSVP Advisory Council, I respectively submit the application of Patrick O'Leary for your approval and Warrant of Appointment for a three-year term on the RSVP Advisory Council.

Patrick is currently the executive director of the Minneluzahan Senior Center. I believe this position will enable him to bring fresh ideas and insight to our council.

Thank you for your attention in this matter as well as your continued support of the Retired & Senior Volunteer Program.

Sincerely,

**RSVP of Rapid City** 

Angie Weeks

Director

/aw

Attachment

